The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, October 2, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin, Member Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.

The Board reviewed the mail folder.
The Board of Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 10/5/13.
The Assessors signed the warrant in the amount of $169.98.

The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for September 2013.
Principal Assessor Donahue discussed Patriot Properties progress with the FY14 listing of Personal Property.
The Board and Principal Assessor Donahue had a discussion on several Chapter Land applications.

The minutes of September 18, 2013 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk

